
At 5:00 pm on October 28, 2024 the McDonald Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing pursuant 

to Codified Ordinances section 1113.03 regarding an application filed on September 26, 2024 to rezone 

Trumbull County parcel #26-077200, 305 W. Marshall Road, McDonald, Ohio, from its current zoning 

classification of Residential “RA” to Commercial “CA”.  The meeting will be held in Council Chambers on 

the second floor of the McDonald Administration Building, 451 Ohio Avenue, McDonald, Ohio.  The 

application and amended zoning map are available for review at the McDonald Administration Building 

Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. The Public Hearing is open to all Village 

residents and interested parties.  Planning Commission encourages all interested parties to attend and 

provide comments for consideration.  After the conclusion of the Public Hearing, the application, 

amended zoning map, and comments will be considered by Planning Commission and may be referred 

for further determination to Council. 


